Duncan Miller

From:

Hope Ozer <

Sent:

Saturday, January 21, 2017 2:46 PM

To:

Duncan Miller

Subject:

RE: Board of Adjustment Reappointments

Importance:

High

Dear Mayor Collins:

I have held a myriad of leadership roles in the community throughout the 32 years we've lived in the Town. My more than 30 years of serving the Town on the Board of Adjustment has honed my knowledge of Town priorities in land use. This tenure provides a solid historical perspective and, as with any life experience, we gain improved judgment from experience. By serving on the Board of Adjustment, I have the ability along with fellow board members to perpetuate what we value in TPV. This provides me with the opportunity to be involved in our Town and to bring my experience, judgment and decision making abilities to preserve and enhance our way of life.

I am interested in continuing my service to the town and respectfully request consideration for reappointment to Board of Adjustment.

Cordially, Hope

Hope H. Ozer President, Phoenix Manhattan Group LLC Publisher Emeritus, CITYSunTimes Chair Emeritus, Valley Youth Theatre

www.vyt.com http://news.CITYSunTimes.com